
Proudly sponsored by Electra owns and operates the electricity network throughout Kapiti and Horowhenua.  
Our owner is the Electra Trust.

Electra’s Trust ownership ensures that we deliver an annual electricity sales discount to all 
consumers connected to our network.

For further information:  www.electra.co.nz  www.electratrust.co.nz
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Being “Print Disabled” 
doesn’t mean you 
have to miss out 
on latest news and 
information thanks 
to a dedicated team 
of mainly volunteers 
who make up the 
Radio Reading Service 
of New Zealand.  
Anyone who, for 
whatever reason, 
is unable to see, 
understand, hold or access everyday printed 
literature can now access the latest newspapers, 
magazines, periodicals and other up to date 
information by tuning into the service.
Adrian Kealy of NZ Radio for the Print Disabled 
Inc is concerned some people who would enjoy 
and benefit from the service are unaware it 
exists. He believes family and carers need to be 

made aware and encouraged to make sure everyone 
who should, does have access. 
A number of retirement homes tune into the station, 
which broadcasts from the Levin studios, over 120 
hours every week.  The not-for- profit organisation has 
been in operation since 1985 and receives the lions’ 
share of it’s funding from NZ on Air, with grants and 
subscriptions making up the balance.

There are a number of ways to access the Radio 
Reading Service both digitally and by tuning into 
107.3MHz FM or 1602KHz AM.  For information on 
digital access, volunteering, programmes, listening 
‘On Demand’ or the RRS in general visit Facebook or 
www.radioreading.org.nz, call the studio, 
ph 06 3682229, or Email: rrsinfo@radioreading.org.nz

News to your ears


